
LAREDO COLLEGE 
Notice of Public Meeting 

To Discuss Fiscal Year 2024 Budget  
 
 
In compliance with state law, the public is hereby notified that the Board of 
Trustees of the Laredo College District will have a public hearing on the 
proposed 2024 budget on Thursday, August 24, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the Samuel 
A. Meyer Board Room located at the Elpha Lee West Building Room 105, at the 
Fort McIntosh Campus, West End Washington St., Laredo, Texas. A copy of the 
2024 Proposed Budget can be viewed at the Office of the Vice President of 
Finance and Administration located at the Elpha Lee West Building Room 122, 
West End Washington St., Laredo, Texas. At the termination of the Public 
Hearing, the Board of Trustees of Laredo College may adopt the budget at such 
meeting or may adopt the budget at a subsequent meeting. 
 


